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Subject: Comprehensive Plan

From: Caroline B Smith 
Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 6:29 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Comprehensive Plan 

To the Planning Commission, 

There is much more work for you to do to make this plan acceptable to the citizens of Ann Arbor. 
The  public input meetings so far felt like, “OK, we’re letting the public vent, but we’ve made up our minds 
and we’ll do what we want to do.” 
Please prove to me that I’m wrong. 

Caroline B Smith 
1614 Covington Drive 
Ann Arbor, Michigan 
48103 


